
Free School Meal Vouchers – Update 09/04/20 

CELT have requested free school meal vouchers for our eligible families and 

are still awaiting their arrival. Please see the message received from the DfE on 

9th April regarding this delay: 

The Department for Education’s free school meals voucher programme has 

already delivered over 300,000 school meal vouchers to eligible families since its 

launch last week. 

That said, there has been unprecedented demand and order volumes, and some 

orders have been in a queue waiting to be fulfilled, we appreciate your patience 

and do recognise the importance and sensitivity of distributing vouchers to 

families in need. 
 


